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Dear Mr. Hall, 
I contacted your office in February 1983 concerning a Freedom of Information request 

about the investigations conducted in the Detroit area during the investigations following 
the assassination of President John Kennedy;and I was especially interested in material 
concerning a Mrs. Beck,who allegedly had a movie film she had taken of the assassination. 

In May.I received a response from you that there were 750 pp of file material foom the 
investigations conduéted in the Detroit area,and costs would run $.10 per page. 

About 2 weeks ‘later I wrote back and asked if I could order the material in increments, 
for example orderng the first 100 or 200 pp (in chronological order) ,and thenthe next 
200 pp,etc. so as not to be too costly all at one time.I alse mentioned that I was still 
particularly interested in anything pertaining to Mrs. Beck. 

It has been 5 months now 4nd I have not had a single word from your office.I am still 
interested in the material gathered in the Detroit area and wish to restate my request for 
copies under the FOIPA. : 

Please get back to me and let me know the status of my request.I still would like to know 
if I may order the documents in chronological increments,but if for some reason that is not 
permitted then I would like to have them all at once.I would appreciate your assisstance in 
this matter,and your consideration. Thank you very much,and I look forward to hearing from 
you soon. 

Sincerely, 

/ 

Jan A, Mierzejewski 

15090 Drake 

Southgate,Michigan 48195


